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Brad Newell joins The Singh Foundation board 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to be a part of this  

amazing foundation.  I strongly believe that when we help the youth in our society, we  

are providing them with the fundamentals needed to have successful lives.  If we  

“Just Let the Kids Play” we are giving them the opportunity to learn so many valuable  

life lessons; from team building, a sense of self-worth, compassion and discipline are just 

a few benefits off the top of my head.  Kids need to feel like they are a part of something  

bigger than themselves, it helps so much with their overall mental health.   

When Bob asked me to be a part of this I didn’t hesitate to agree, it is a passion of mine  

to help people build stronger mental health tools and I can’t think of a better place to  

start than with kids.  It shouldn’t matter if they are born into wealth or poverty, kids  

deserve the chance to thrive. 

I am proud to be a representative and look forward to doing all I can to build the  

awareness and participation in The Singh Foundation.  I strongly urge you to check  

out the website and consider how you can help!   
Welcome To The Singh Foundation | Just Let the Kids Play! 
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